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Hello, Thomas -

On behalf of Les Howles, Conference Director, and the entire conference staff, thank you for presenting at this year’s

conference. Your mini-workshop “Reach your students everywhere with Universal Design for Learning” and your

information session “Getting beyond ‘it depends’: Copyright you can actually understand and apply” were both

exceptional and truly enhanced our conference-goers’ experiences. You were a valuable asset this year, and we

sincerely appreciate your professionalism and willingness to do whatever was needed. We hope to see you back next

year!

Sincerely,

 

Les Howles & the Conference Staff

 


